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To keep pace with growth in the Okanagan region, we’re planning 
to increase our natural gas capacity by adding approximately 30 
kilometres of new gas line. It will connect to our system along 
Penticton’s eastern border and extend north just beyond Chute Lake.

We’re in the early planning stages of the project and are engaging 
with the community as we prepare to submit an application with 
our regulator, the British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC). If 
approved, we expect construction work will take place between 2021 
and 2023.

Visit talkingenergy.ca/okanagan to learn more.

Call us 1-888-592-7704
Email us okanaganupgrade@fortisbc.com
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